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Office Secretary 
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215-667-2820 
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www.migrantsandrefugeesphilly.org 
 

https://facebook.com/pcmrphilly/ 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

The next PCMR  

Committee Meeting  

will be on August 20, 2018 at  

7:00 p.m. at the  

   Pastoral Center. 
 

 

Please call to confirm your  
attendance 215-587-3540  
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The Office for Pastoral Care for Migrants and Refugees          

announces with great joy that 6 seminarians were ordained as 

priests on May 19 including Fr. Quy Phan from the Vietnamese  

community. We wish these new missionary disciples many      

successes in their new ministries and may God be the one who 

guides their paths . 

  

Congratulations to them and their families! 
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Rev. Angelo J.        
Hernandez 

Holy Innocents Parish 

Rev. Gary J. Kramer 
Saint John Bosco    

Parish 

Rev. Efren V. Esmilla 
Our Lady of Hope Parish 

 

The Office for Pastoral Care for Migrants and    

Refugees congratulates Father Efren, Father 

Gary J. Kramer and Father Angelo Hernandez. 

Thank you for your dedication and commitment. 

We wish you much many more years of service 

through your  ministries. 
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OTHER EVENTS 



Free Summer Meals for Philadelphia Children 
Do your children receive meals at school during the school year? Are you concerned about providing them healthy meals throughout the 
summer months? 
 
Nutritional Development Services makes meals available in most sections of Philadelphia and many suburban counties. All children and 
teens 18 years and under can receive meals at no cost.  
The 2018 Summer Meals Program runs from Monday, June 18-Friday, August 24. Sites may participate for a portion or all of the 
timeframe.  
 
For information on starting a summer meal site for children, call 215-895-3470, option 1 
 
June, July and August Newsletters:  
Free Summer Meals for Philadelphia Children 
In need of healthy meals for your children while school is out of session? 
Nutritional Development Services makes meals available in most sections of Philadelphia and many suburban counties. All children and 
teens 18 years and under can receive meals at no cost.  
The 2018 Summer Meals Program runs from Monday, June 18-Friday, August 24. 
 
To find a site near you, call the toll-free Philly Summer Meals Hotline: 1-855-252-MEAL (6325) or text “FOOD” to 877877. 
Call NDS at 215-895-3470 option 1 or visit the searchable map at www. www.phillysummermeals.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our page, "“like it” and share with us in the virtual world.  

www.facebook.com/pcmrphilly 

The Archdiocese of Philadelphia’s official Catholic news outlet, offers         

Archbishop Charles  Chaput’s O.F.M cap weekly column.  

 

 To read Archbishop Chaput’s column visit http://bit.ly/2usoOpk 

 Explore CatholicPhilly.com  
 

RESOURCES 

http://www.phillysummermeals.org
http://catholicphilly.com/category/features/hispanic-catholics/

